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POLICY 
 

Pool Discharge 
 
 
Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) regulates all sewer 
systems in the state of Oklahoma. 
DEQ has notified GLPWA that all pools have to discharge into the sewer. 
DEQ has also notified GLPWA that it is GLPWA’s responsibility to make sure 
these discharges are performed at a rate that is within GLPWA’s flow capacity. 
 
All discharges form pools into the sewer system must be at a rate of less than 
10gpm. 
 
Anyone discharging into the sewer at a higher rate and causing a back-up will be 
fined: 

1) $200 for first incident 
2) $200 for 2nd incident 
3) $500 for all further incidents 

In addition to the fine, the person or entity causing the back-up will be fined all 
cost incurred by GLPWA from this back-up, including but not limited to; fines 
from DEQ, cost to clean-up any back-up whether it is GLPWA’s direct cost or 3rd 
party cost. 
 
Approved by GLPWA Board of Directors 10-17-2014 


